2nd and 3rd Grade Literary Lions
Permission Slip

Permission is granted for:
Name of student, grade, and teacher

Parent volunteers Divya Gupta-Torres, Mia Joudeh, and Amy Powers will be running Literary Lions for grades 2-3.
This is a creative writing group designed to encourage young writers at Lincoln School. We would like to invite 15
students in these two grades to join us in creating a literary magazine of writing pieces to be shared with the
Lincoln School community.

The group will be held in the art room on the first Thursday of each month (except in June). Please email your
child’s teacher to let them know that your child will not be dismissed as usual on those days, rather they should be
sent directly to the art room. If your child is absent or cannot make the entire meeting (we cannot accommodate
early dismissal from the group), please email Amy Powers at amybpowers@gmail.com to let her know that your
child will not be there.

PARENT/GUARDIAN INFORMATION:
Parent/Guardian Name:

Email:

Phone #: Emergency Phone #:

The group will meet the following Thursdays from dismissal to 4:30 pm. The children will be dismissed
from the main office doors.

11/3
1211
1/5
2/2
312
4/6
5/4
6/8

MY CHILD HAS PERMISSION TO JOIN LITERARY LIONS:

Please email the signed permission slip to amybpowers@gmail.com before Tuesday, November 1.
The group is limited to 15 students, so you will get a response to let you know if your child will be included.



mailto:amybpowers@gmail.com
mailto:amybpowers@gmail.com

